
 

 
 
 
 

4th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
When the children return to school on March 8th, we have decided that 
children will continue not to get changed for their PE sessions.  
 
The children should come to school in suitable clothing for sport on the days 
of their PE sessions. Some PE sessions may take place outside so please 
ensure that your child has appropriate footwear, jogging bottoms and a 
jumper. For health and safety, the children will also need to remove their 
earrings and tie long hair up. 
 
We recognise the importance of getting changed for PE lessons and of 
teaching this to the children. Therefore, we will continue to monitor this 
throughout the rest of the school year. 
 
Many thanks for your support,  
 
Mr Rogers              
b.rogers@ebor.academy  
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